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Dear Parents  
This morning I had the pleasure of accompanying 
Year 6 children and staff to the Royal Cornwall 
Museum.  They were part of the welcoming party for 
the Duke of Cornwall, Prince Charles. I am sure that 
they will remember the occasion for many years to 
come.  After they had finished singing with another 
Cornish School, Prince Charles took time to speak 
to a number of them and congratulate them for their 
performance.  Please look out for some footage on 
the BBC Spotlight news this evening.  
A very proud moment - well done to all involved! 
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  151 
texts (77%) were sent to parents 
on Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done.  

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending  9/3/18:  
Reception Lily Williams 
Year 1   Lilianna Mounce  
Year 2   Rhys Truscott  
Year 3   Alex Warrington  
Year 4   Tyler Penfold  
Year 5   Kayden Stocks 
Year 6   Albie Clements  
Attendance for the Week:  
Reception  90.7%  Year 1  92.2% 
Year 2  92.6  Year 3  94% 
Year 4  91.76  Year 5  92.46 
Year 6  86.47 
Attendance Award - Year 3 94% 
Class of the Week - Year 2 
 

 
Tuesday 24th April an information session for 

parents and carers takes place in the afternoon 

 
 

Where: School Hall 
 

Time: 2.00 pm until 3.30 pm 

 

Who will be there: A variety of organisations have 
been invited to attend including: 
Marie Blackbeard, School Nurse 

Chartwells who provide our school lunches and tuck 
Cornwall Partnership Foundation 

Dawn Lambert and Pam Fikri from The Pre-School 
Learning Alliance 

Becci Stoneman, Family Support Worker from 
Poltair 

 

This will also be an opportunity to see what the 
children have been learning about staying safe on 
the internet.  Mr Taylor will be giving parents a short 
presentation on ways they can ensure that children 
remain safe whilst accessing the web. 

 

 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair will also be open.  The 
Book Fair consists of 1/2 price books. 
Please come along and support us in supporting 
your child/ren and grab a bargain at our Book Fair 
too! 
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Diary Dates:  
16/3/18 FOBS Jumble Sale 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
18/4/18 RNLI Beach Safety Talk 
24/4/18 Parent Information Session 
26/4/18 KS2 Swimming 
3/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
10/5/18 KS2 Swimming  
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
21/5/18 Year 5 Hit the Surf 
24/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
5/6/18 Aspire Surf Games 
7/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
8/6/18 Tempest Class Photos 
14/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
15/6/18 Clays School Athletics at Brannel 
21/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
26/6/18 Swimming Gala at Bodmin  
27/6/18-29/6/18 Y5/6 Camp 
28/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
2 & 3/7/18 Y6 Transition at Poltair 
5/7/18 KS2 Swimming 
12/7/18 KS2 Swimming  
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 

Breakfast Club   

Piccolo Early Years Group provides a breakfast 
facility.  Breakfast Club runs between 7.30 am-8.45 
am.  The cost per session is £2.50.  Children after 
8.15 am sessions £1.00 (no breakfast included).  
Payments can now be made using ParentPay.  To 
reserve a space for your child or if you have any 
queries regarding the Breakfast Club please contact 
Ms McNamara on 01726 850420.   
 

 
The tuck shop is open daily (Year 1-6) and provides 
a variety of hot and tasty food: 
Crackers 20p Crackers and cheese 30p 
Pizza bread 20p Toasted teacakes 50p  
Bread and butter 10p Wraps 30p 
Crumpets 50p Bacon baps £1.00  

 

 
Many thanks for your support at last week's Jumble 
Sale and our recent Mother's Day gift shop.  A total 
of £180.25 was collected.   Thank you. 

Sport Relief 2018 
Sports Relief takes place on Friday 23rd March.  The 
children will be doing a variety of 
sporting events throughout the 
week leading up to the big day. 
On Friday 23rd, children may 
dress in ‘sports clothes’ for the 
day for a donation of £1.00.  All 
proceeds will go directly to 
Sports Relief.  Thank you in 
advance for your support. 

Piccolo Play Equipment 
We have been updating some play equipment in the 
Nursery with new wooden equipment.  We have 
some items of plastic play equipment which is still in 
good condition, and in need of a new home.  These 
items are displayed on posters around the 
school/nursery/reception area.  We are holding a 
'silent auction' for the equipment.  Slips are available 
in the Reception area.  Please indicate which 
piece/s of equipment you would like and how much 
you would like to pay, the highest bidder will receive 
the item/s.  The closing date for slips to be received 
is Tuesday 27th March.  Good luck bidding! 

Don't Forget to put your clocks 
forward Sunday!  
The clocks go forward on Sunday 25

th
 March at 1am, 

changing from Greenwich Mean Time (GMT) to British 
Summer Time (BST). 
The phrase “spring 
forward, fall back” is a 
good way of remembering 
when the clocks change. 
The “spring forward” 
always takes place on the 
last weekend in March 
whereas the “fall back” 
happens in the final week 
of October. 

 


